
Midlands Area Report – Autumn 2018 
 
Members:  
Full 10 
Affiliate 26 
Retired 1 
 
No local funds. 
 
I am currently on maternity leave until September 4th 2018. I have been continuing to 
disseminate information from the POGP to members and have been answering 
queries as these arise. 
 
I am hoping to arrange a meeting before Christmas for all members. 
 

Michelle Neal  

Area Representative for the Midlands 

Michelle.neal@nhs.net 


